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SIC Report to the People  

Mission Statement 
At Cayce, the Griffin Family, works together to teach, support, and build 
relationships in order to grow successful leaders in our community.   

School Improvement Council  

Jennifer Strock, Chair  

Emily Knight 

JoAnne Boulware, Teacher of the Year  

Jammie Johnson, Support Staff Employee of the Year  

Caroline McKinney 

Westley McKinney 

Annette Ariail  

Andrew Drozdak  

Elaine Lundy  

Rod Fluellen  
  

Total Enrollment 

992   

ONE TEAM, ONE DREAM   

Social and Emotional Learning  

 
We continue our partnership with the Leader in Me program. This program helps 

students to see how they can be leaders and set specific goals for their academic, 

social and emotional learning during the school year. As a part of the program 

each teacher begins their day with a “Morning Meeting” where students have the 

opportunity to share and discuss a variety of social and emotional learning topics 

through lessons based on the 7 Habits of Happy Kids.  



   

Community Outreach  
Cayce Elementary School’s Elementary Beta Club has been awarded the School 

of Merit Award and the School of Distinction Award.  We collected 

over 200 boxes of cereal and provided our snack pack students a chance to 

shop for a cereal to take home over Spring Break.  We also stocked our snack 

pack closet and donated 61 boxes to God's Helping Hands in Cayce.  Our PTO 

Fall Festival and Spring Fling were attended by over 1,ooo members of the Cayce 

community and helped to raise over $1,000 for our PTO! 

Partnership with U of SC  
Cayce Elementary School has continued its partnership with the University of 

South Carolina as a PDS School. This has allowed Cayce Elementary to host a 

class of student who are education majors who have the opportunity learn 

about our school, our students, our community and gives our school the 

opportunity of have access to some of the best potential teachers in the future. 

Additionally, works with professors from the university to help develop 

professional development opportunities for our teachers and staff.  

 


